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Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter. 

Achieving Together 

                     
 

         21st February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please can you make sure that you child has a PE kit in school every day,  items need to 
be labelled with your child’s name and in a bag to hang on their coat peg.   Kit will be sent 
home at the end of every half term to be washed. 
 
 
This kit needs to be as follows: 
 
 
plain white t-shirt         black shorts       leggings/jogging bottoms    trainers or pumps 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 

Please make sure all Jewellery is removed before PE. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Shikabonga 
Class Teacher 
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